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Enquiries: Mr T C Mbanjwa    Tel.: 033 – 392 1054                            Ref. No. 2/1/1/2             

TO:  ALL DISTRICT DIRECTORS  

 CIRCUIT MANAGEMENT  

 SCHOOL PRINCIPALS 

 SGB CHAIRPERSONS 

CC.  CHIEF DIRECTOR: DISTRICT OPERATIONS 

 

Dear District Directors 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF NOTICE: “APPOINTMENT OF SCHOOL-BASED 

SCREENERS” 

 

1. The notice on “Appointment of School-based Screeners” to be funded through 

ETDP SETA, released on 26/05/2020 is hereby withdrawn. 

2. On the other hand, the recruitment of EPWP Beneficiaries for purposes of 

screening in schools remains valid and must be implemented as stipulated. Please 

note that they need to be trained this week so that on Monday, 1st June 2020, they 

will be ready to commence with their work. 

3. All enquiries regarding the recruitment of EPWP Beneficiaries must be directed to 

Circuit Management. No enquiries should be directed to officials in the 

Department of Public Works at all.       

4. Your co-operation is appreciated. 

 

 

          

__________________ 
Dr E. V Nzama 
Head of Department:              

Date: 27th May 2020                


